
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Friday, March 21, 2025. 

______ Congratulations to the Gateway Choir Program who attended the MPMEA Regional 
Choir Festival yesterday. All three levels performed: Beginning Foundations Choir, 
Intermediate Concert Choir, and Advanced Symphonic Choir. All three choirs received a 
rating of SUPERIOR!!!!! Great job to all the choir students for continuing the tradition of 
musical excellence here at Gateway! 

______ Attention 8th graders:  Next week you will be nominating your classmates for the 
annual 8th Grade Most Likely To contest. Check your email Monday morning for a Google 
Form link from Mrs. Stoskopf. The link will be live Monday morning through Wednesday 
evening, and the winners will be announced next Friday. Do you think you’ll invent time 
travel? Be the next billionaire? Break a world record?  You’ll have to wait and see. 

______ Did you know we had almost 300 votes in round one of our Battle of the Books? 
Today is the last day to cast your votes in round two to determine which books move on to 
the next round. Visit the library website and vote today! 
  
______ Attention 8th grade Gateway Reads Committee: Please join us for our meeting today 
in the library to check out our new books. 

______ Today is the last day to buy a student-designed grade-level T shirt for $15; they are 
up for purchase through the Gateway website. Instructions are posted on the student 
Canvas page.  

______ Calling all authors!  Be sure to submit your short stories for the yearbook contest to 
Mrs. Stoskopf by next Wednesday. 

______ Unfortunately, Fandom Club has been temporarily cancelled. There is hope that the 
club may be reformed and resumed after spring break, with meetings held in the 
Commons. Members can expect an update the week after spring break. 

______ The following clubs meet Monday after school: Chess & Board Games, Drama, Fiber 
Arts, and Study.  Remember to arrange transportation in advance. 

_____ Track & Field is a no cut sport open to all students.  The first day of practice is April 
14, so pick up a packet from the kiosk outside the Counseling Office and sign up. If you 
have already signed up, check your email for a message from FinalForms and complete 
your forms today! 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 

 

 



 


